
ANDHRA PRADESH PUBLICE SERVICE COMMISSION : : VIJAYAWADA 

WEB NOTE 

It is hereby informed that the Recruitment Notification to the post of 

Assistant Executive Engineers in various Engineering Departments will be 

issued shortly instead of 28/11/2018 due to some administrative reasons. 

 

Sd/- 

Date:28/11/2018         SECRETARY 


